
Democratic Republic of Congo Initiates Top Gun Workshops 
 
Olivier Z. Buangi 
October 29, 2013 
Vice President of the Youth Movement for World CARP  
 

 
Hundreds of people attended the four simultaneous, three-day Top Gun Workshops in the Democratic Republic of the 

Congo on October 18-20, 2013 to fulfill the Vision 2020 mission of the strategic nation. 

 
With a dedicated spirit to reach its target of 50,000 new members, the Democratic Republic of Congo initiated four 
simultaneous, three-day, Top Gun Workshops. 
 
The Democratic Republic of the Congo (DRC) is one of the strategic nations selected by True Parents to perfect Vision 
2020. Almost a year later, it has been given the target of getting 50,000 new members who definitely should join the 
church and align to True Parents. 
 

 
Participants of the workshops sing in praise and worship during the workshop. 

 
The church’s current membership is approximately 8,000 across the country, and we are still working hard to see the 
growth for the upcoming year to ensure that we have reached the target set by True Parents. 
 
To make this happen, a three-day Top Gun Workshop has been completed in the Province of Bas-Congo — the only 
province with an Atlantic Ocean coastline — on October 18-20, 2013. Four simultaneous workshops were conducted in 
the cities of Matadi, Mbanza-Ngungu, Muanda and Boma and were attended by hundreds. 
 

 
Participants listen intently during one of the workshops at one of the four locations. 

 
The main theme was "Self-Education to being qualified for the Providence of Restoration" and four different workshops 
were conducted at the same time by four major lecturers (FFWPU Secretary General Patience Siasia, the Blessed Family 
Department Director Nguala Mampuya, and two elders from the Education Department). On Monday, October 21, 2013 
the Education Task Force Team came back to Kinshasa, and we currently await the arrival of Rev. Dr. Otsuka’s visitation 
during the first week of the month of November to continue our mission for Vision 2020. 
 
Let's Love and be Proud of True Parents!  


